
Welcome  To Our Parish!  
We pray that you enjoy celebrating with us this weekend. 
Whether you are new to the community or live here, know that 
you are invited to join our Parish family. Please be sure to 
introduce yourself to Father after Mass. You may register with us 
by dropping in or calling our Parish Office during the week at    
309-762-2362, or you may pick up a registration form in the front 
vestibule of the church in our pamphlet rack. If you are just 
visiting for the weekend, we hope you enjoyed your visit with us 
and consider us your ñhome away from homeò. 

PARISH STAFF 

Fr. Mark DeSutter, 
Pastor 

Sister Kathleen Mullin, BVM 
Pastoral Associate 

Deacon Patrick Murphy 
Deacon 

Ivy Padula 
Director of Religious Education 

EUCHARIST 
Saturday Vigil Mass 

4:00 p.m. 

Sunday Masses 

7:00; 9:00 & 11:00 a.m. 

Monday 

6:30am Communion Service 

Monday - Wednesday 

6:30 and 8:30 a.m. 

Thursday & Friday Masses 

6:30am Only 

Our Friday Mass when school students are 

present is at 9:00 am instead of 8:30 am, 

unless otherwise noted in the parish bulletin 

Saturday: 8:30 a.m. 

Holy Day Vigil: 5:30 p.m. 

Holy Day  

6:30; 8:30 a.m. & 5:30 p.m. 

The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 
June 18, 2017 

CONTACT US 
OFFICE HOURS: Monday - Friday: 9:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m. / Closed on Saturday and Sunday / Off ice: 309-762-2362 

Fax: 309-757-5502 /  Email :  shchurch@sacredheartmoline.org / Website:  www.sacredheartmoline.org 

Church: 1307 17th Avenue /  Mol ine, I l  61265 / Mai l ing Address: 1608 13th Street /  Mol ine, I l  61265 

Happy Fatherôs Day 



 

SACRED HEART PARISH WELCOMES YOU 

Dear Parishioner, 

     On this Sunday of the church year we reflect on the Eucharist.  The Eucharist is not a thing it 
is a sacred action that we engage in together.  It is always good to reflect on our attitude toward 
the central sacrament of our religion. 

     I realize that as I write to you that I am once again ñpreaching to the choir.ò  My biggest 
concern is ever pastorôs worry.  It seems like Mass attendance is not what it should be, especially 
in the summer months.  This can cause us to be critical of the sloth that some people show about 
their faith practice, but it can also cause us to reflect on our conduct when we come to Mass. 

     Two elements to look at are our reverence and love of neighbor.  Someone may be in church 
for the first time in a long time.  What do they see? Do they see people who are happy about being present or do they see a 
bunch of long faces?  Do parishioners seem to arrive at the last minute.  Do they leave right after communion? Do 
congregants enthusiastically respond to the prayers? Is the singing robust.  Are people paying attention to what is going on 
or is there a constant running in and out of the church? Reverence is not just how we genuflect. 

     Secondly, is there a love of neighbor.  Are we really interested in meeting new people? Do we go out of our way to 
introduce ourselves? This is what it takes to build community. We provide refreshments after Mass, at times, but how many 
people go over for a few minutes?  What is very amusing to me is that when we do go to a social function after Mass every 
family sits at their own table.  Is it that hard to sit down with someone else we donôt know and strike up a conversation? 

     Letôs do something different, whether that is moving to a new pew each week or walking up to visitors and greeting 
them.  Jesus gave us the Eucharist as the touchstone of our faith.  The action we engage in should bring a grace that causes 
us to love God more and love our neighbor more.  If that is happening we are moving in the right direction. I THANK those 
who are charitable to those around them and who do realize the importance of community building.  There are many of you. 

     I say all this realizing my failures.  At times, I am not as attentive as I might be to people.  I may not have the greatest 
sermons some Sunday. Sometimes I am tired and less than enthusiastic when I preside. I always must strive to do better. 
That is a challenge that keeps my faith vibrant.   I hope you feel the same challenge. If we realize that we always want to 
celebrate Eucharist better this is the first step to making Mass all it can be. 

Blessings, 
Fr. Mark 

FUNERAL CHOIR 
MEMBERS NEEDED 
The Sacred Heart Resurrection Choir, that 

provides music for our 
Funeral Liturgies, has an 
open invitation to all who 
would like to sing. There 
are no rehearsals for this 

choir, just the love of music and the opportunity 
to provide comfort to those who have lost a 
loved one. 

If your schedule is flexible and you would like 
to offer solace to grieving families, we 
encourage you to join with other parish 
members as we continue to provide a much-
needed service to families. To inquiry more 
about this ministry, please contact Suzie Budde 
at 762-2362, ext. 201 or send her an email 
inquiry at shchurch@sacredheartmoline.org. 

Feast of the Sacred Heart 
Please join us as we celebrate our parish Feast Day on Friday, June 23rd at 8:30 a.m. 

Mass.  There will be a light reception following in Culemans Fellowship Hall.  All 

are welcome. 

SETON FIRST DAY FUND  
Adoption Dates ~ July 8 th /9th   

Drop -Off Dates ~ July 15/15 and July 22/23 

Yes, it really is that time of year again. Itõs time to start thinking about the 

first day of school in August. 

As always, Seton and the National Catholic Society of Foresters would 

like to thank the parishioners of Sacred Heart for their generosity over 

the past few years.  True Stewardship  in action. 

This year, there are two ways  to support the First Day Fund.   

J You can leave a monetary donation  in a marked bucket ð Weõd be 

happy to do the shopping 

J Stop by the Adoption station  in the Vestibule on July 8th and 9th  

Drop off your donations in the bins available in the Vestibule during the 

Drop Off Weekends. Questions? Contact Connie at 799-5865 / 

sixverybusypeople@mchsi.com 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=JqBv4WGw&id=E3F9654F4AD0C50740B415A315A2D100F92D3A9E&thid=OIP.JqBv4WGw7WwzrF5nVEAkMADSEs&q=feast+of+the+sacred+heart&simid=608041708484887912&selectedIndex=128


FINANCIAL OFFICER 
Bobbie Vidmar 

PARISH STAFF: Suzie Budde,  
Stephanie Hill, Kate Schaefer 

MAINTENANCE: Dan Morris 

MUSIC DIRECTORS 
Suzie Budde and Cheryl Bolt 

SCHOOL PRINCIPALS 
Jane Barrett/Principal 
Mary Cornelis/Assistant 

TRUSTEES 
Connie Morris                  309-799-5865 
Jim Watson                     309-721-0554 

PARISH COUNCIL 
Mike Steffen (Chair)        309-235-4804 
Fr. Mark DeSutter           309-762-2362 
Jeannine Day                  309-764-2242 
Al Gorgal                         309-762-1260 
Liz Lareau                       309-764-7860 
Larry Lorensen                309-762-6218 
Don Lewis                       309-230-6200 
Joni Mack                        309-236-3614 
Denise Maynard              309-762-3227 
Favi Nache                      309-230-2254 
Kory Schultz                    309-558-8532 
Carolyn Wilson                309-756-7692 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday: 3:00 to 3:45 p.m. and by 
appointment. Call the Parish Office at 
(309) 762-2362. (During Lent: Every 
Wednesday from 5:00 p.m. to 5:30 
p.m.) 

RCIA 
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Persons wishing to learn more about 
the Catholic Faith, or to join our 
Catholic community please call the 
Parish Center. 

PARISH PHOTO POLICY 
Occasionally our Sacred Heart 
Photographers take pictures at our 
parish social events and liturgies. 
These photos will be used with the 
intention of publishing them on our web
-site or in our monthly newsletter. 
Anyone not wanting their or their family 
�P�H�P�E�H�U�V�¶�� �S�K�R�W�R�V�� �S�X�E�O�L�V�K�H�G�� �V�K�R�X�O�G��
contact the Lee Parish Center, 762-
2362. If we do not hear from you, we 
will assume that we have your 
permission to use the photos. Thank 
you! 

BAPTISM: Sunday after the 

11:00 a.m. Mass. Parents must be 
registered and active parishioners. 
Baptismal Instruction classes are 
held on the third Tuesday of the 
following  months: March, June, 
September, January (2017). 

WEDDINGS: Couples should 

contact the Parish Office at least six (6) 
months prior to the proposed date. 
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Weekly Budget                                                        $19,713.00 

June 5 ð June 11                                                       $12,244.00 

Over/Under                                                            $(7,469.00) 

Year-to-date: 

July 1, 2016 through June 11, 2017 

Budget: $985,657 ~ Actual: $932,004 ~ Under($53,653) 

As disciples of Jesus, we are called to lead holy lives and invite 

others to join us. Living a stewardship lifestyle, being grateful and 

generous with our gifts, serves a twofold purpose. One, it helps 

build Godõs kingdom here on earth. Two, it is a road map to 

Heaven. Letõs help each other get there! 

Stewardship Of Treasure �3�2�3�(���)�5�$�1�&�,�6�·�� 
PRAYER INTENTION FOR  

JUNE 2017 

ADA UPDATE! 
MOVING FORWARD  

ONLY $25,790 TO MEET OUR GOAL 

We have received 436 pledges as of last 
weekend for the Annual Diocesan appeal.  
The total dollars pledged was $111,280.00.  
Our goal for this drive is $137,070.00.  
Thanks to all who have pledged.  If you did 
not turn your pledge in yet, please mail it in 
or drop it in the collection as soon as 
possible.  If everyone pitches in, we will be 
successful.  Please pray that we will make 
our quota. Keep up the good work! Thank 
you! 

National Leaders 
That national leaders may 
firmly commit themselves 
to ending the arms trade, 
which victimizes so many 
innocent people. 

JUNE HEARTBEAT  
Last Friday, our June Heartbeat should have reached your homes via e-
mail.  If you did not receive it, please check your spam folder or call the 
office to see if we have your current e-mail address.  Thank you! 

Planning Study Update ï Respond Online! 
Bishop Jenky is working to address several opportunities and needs facing our Diocese. Over the next 
several weeks, the Bishop is asking every parishioner to fill out a planning study survey, which will 
gather YOUR feedback regarding the proposed diocesan-wide needs. Please go online to 
www.cdop.org/capitalcampaign to learn more about the proposed plans and to complete the survey 
and provide comments. The password for the survey is: �V�X�U�Y�H�\. 

Baptism Class... Our next Baptism 
Preparation Class for parents wishing to 
have their child/ren baptized is scheduled 
for Tuesday, June 20, 2017 at 7:00pm in 
the Lee Parish Center, 1608 13th Street,. 

Moline, IL. Please call the Parish Office at 309-762-2362 to 
register.  

Altar and Rosary Ladies....Let's pray for each other during these summer days! The Masses 
for our members during the summer are on June 20, July 19 and August 15. What a nice way to 
remember those who have given us such inspiration and guidance. Maybe an added prayer for a 
cooler summer might be in order also! 


